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New to Wayne County this year is our 4-H Ambassadors! These 6 4-H
members will be taking on the role of recruiting and promoting 4-H

throughout Wayne County. Somethings you can find them at this fall are
the Lions and Rotary Club, in the schools promoting 4-H to youth and

helping with recruitment events. If you would like for the Ambassadors to
present at your club meeting or any organization in Wayne County please

reach out to Ryan. 
Our 2023-2024 Ambassadors are (L to R Maggie Koontz, Jacey Smith, Lily

Simpson, Alex Paul, Hunter Kirk, not pictured Isaiah Anderson) 

Congratulations
Wayne County was well represented
at the 4-H State Shoot at Bunker Hill.  

Alex Paul, Jakeb Paul and Lily
Simpson all competed and all

brought home awards.  Jakeb won
the event shooting a 95. Lily & Alex

both shot a 92 and had to compete in
a shoot off with 3 others and in the

end, Alex received 5th place and Lily
came home with 9th.  These kids did

an exceptional job representing
Wayne County. 
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You asked and we listened! The Wayne County New Member Workshop is now 2 meetings for you and
your new member to attend!  

 
During Part 1, you will learn all about the 4-H program, learn about project records, books, and get

help with enrollment. Part 2 in March 2024 will cover everything Fair and how to be successful for the
Fair plus members and their parents will get help with records and awards! Parents will get answers

to any of their questions in both meetings! 

First year members and one parent should plan to attend. 
 

Call the office to RSVP today! 618-842-3702. Please RSVP by November 15th. 

All Club Officers should plan on attending
the 2023 Officer Training! Each officer

will get to learn the importance of their
role in the 4-H Club and how to be a

successful officer. Club leaders should
send Ryan a list of their officers ASAP so
we can make sure every officer gets the

correct booklet and information needed.  



Livestock Judging is back in Wayne County! 
 

Any youth 8-18 can join the Wayne County 4-H
Livestock Judging Team! Join us Monday

November 13th at 6 PM for the first practice.
Wayne County 4-H Alumni Hallie (Anderson)

Littlejohn will be the coach. 
 

Everyone is welcome to join the team. If you
have never judged we will teach you! FFA

members are also welcome! Livestock Judging
encompasses Beef, Swine, Sheep, and Goats. We

will also prep youth for Quiz Bowls, Skill-A-
Thons, and Meat Judging. If you have any
interest in learning more about how these

animals are judged, how to pick your animal for
the 4-H year, or just want to be a Livestock

Judge in the future now is the time to start! 
 

Want more information or have questions? 
Contact Ryan Littlejohn at rclittle@illinois.edu

or call 618-842-3702 

You should have received in the mail instructions for re-enrolling.
Zsuite opens for enrollment on October 6, 2023.
You also received a green packet for ordering project manuals. This is
due December 1 or March 1. Those are the only 2 orders we will be
placing.
You will not be approved and considered active until the $20 program
fee is paid.
If you have questions while going through the enrollment process,
please call Jessica at the office before proceeding.  
If you are a returning member you will not create a new account.

Enrollment Information


